
Re: Resignation
From Naveed Haider <naveed.haider@chipconsulting.org>
To Javaid Umrani <umranijavaid9@gmail.com>
Date 2022-06-30 11:34

Noted

Making 30th June as last working day

---

Regards,

Naveed Haider

Project Officer-PTPP

CHIP Training & Consulting - Sindh

Cell: 03408444500

On 2022-06-08 17:22, Javaid Umrani wrote:

Respected Sir

This is inform you that I am resigning from my position as UCPO. My last working day with The CTC will be
consider on Thursday, 30th june 2022. Please consider this as my one month advance notice as required by the CTC
resignation policy.

I have appreciated my time here as UCPO and would like to thank you for everything I've learned and accomplished
under your employment. I'm excited to apply the valuable team building, communication and organizational skills
I've learned at this organization to my future opportunities


